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Dear Parents:

GOD & OTHERS

Morning Drop Off:
Beginning Monday, April 26th, we will be reverting back to students K-12 utilizing the BACK
DOOR entrance in the mornings. (Just as we have in previous years) We are asking you to
drive around to the BACK DOOR to drop off your students between 8:00 and 8:20 am. We will
have a staff member waiting to greet them. If you arrive before 8:00 or after 8:20—you will need
to use the side entrance - next to the school office. Also, when coming TO school, please use
the parking lot entrance on Randolph Street. When LEAVING the school, please drive out the
BACK lot onto Miller Avenue. Our parking lot is one way between 8:00-8:30 and 2:30-3:15.
Please exit out the back between these times. Thank you so much.

Payments/Checks:
All checks for the school need to be made payable to CCA.

PTF Pizza Pick Up
Little Caesars pizza kit pick up day is Wednesday, March 28. If you ordered pizza kits they must
be picked up in the auditorium from 3:00-5:00 PM. The kits are frozen and must go home on
Wednesday. If you have any questions contact Brandy Palmiero at
brandy.palmiero@crawfordchristianacademy.org. The PTF would like to thank our CCA family
for your support in our spring fundraisers. Between the pizza kits and the spirit wear sale, we
raised over $1,700. Thanks to your support, we can encourage our staff and host fun events for
the students during the school year. We are grateful for your support.

Re-enrollment 2021-2022:
Returning Student Application packets are also available in the resource area on RenWeb. Our
registration fee is now $150 through April 30. Beginning May 1, the registration fee will increase
to $175.

CCA Ministry/Job Opportunity
CCA has an opening for the receptionist/administrative assistant position for the 2021-2022
school year and beyond. We are looking for a wonderful Christian who is an A+ in kindness,
cheerfulness, and customer service, while having the necessary technology skills to perform
the required tasks. Please contact Mr. Thaxton in the school office for more information.
randy.thaxton@crawfordchristianacademy.org Thank you.

2020-2021 Yearbook:

mailto:randy.thaxton@crawfordchristianacademy.org


Order your yearbook online today! Simply go to Jostens, and click on “order my yearbook.”
Type in your students information, and click to continue. You will be given the option of
personalization. If you choose no personalization, select ‘next’ and add your yearbook to the
cart. Yearbooks are $31.80/book.

Volleyball Information:
Please note, the upcoming fall volleyball season will be for 9th-12th grade girls only. The 6th-8th
grade girls will have their season in the spring.

http://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A07276850

